
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Curley, Jane <Jane.Curley@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk>  
Sent: Wednesday 26 October 2022 15:02 
To: Niamh Thornton <n.thornton@pleanala.ie> 
Cc: Kevin McGettigan <k.mcgettigan@pleanala.ie> 
Subject: Riverine Bridge - Reply to ABP (ABP-311468-21) 
 
Dear Niamh 
 
Please find attached the response from Northern Ireland on the Riverine Bridge proposal 
and the accompanying consultation responses. 
 
Please note that no hard copy will follow. 
 
Grateful if you could acknowledge receipt. 
 
Regards 
 
Janey 
 
 
Your message is ready to be sent with the following file or link attachments: 
 
Riverine Bridge - Reply to ABP (LA11 2021 1211 TBA) 
 
 
Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or 
receiving certain types of file attachments.  Check your e-mail security settings to determine 
how attachments are handled. 

 


